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I know it has been a while but I have just now finished my Eagle Project and installed it last week at 
Williams Elementary School.    The school is very excited to have the new storage cabinet and the 
Art Docent has already loaded it up.    The project ran more than expected and the Rotary Club's 
generous donation was a huge help.  The rest of the money I raised by selling donated items on 
Craigs list and Home Depot gave me some matched donations.    Attached are some pictures of the 
completed cabinet.   One of them is of me with the Williams Elementary School Principal.   The 
bottom of the cabinet is designed to hold artwork and there is a slot for each grade and the top 
drawers are on heavy duty rollers and were designed to hold clay projects. 

 

Thanks you to the Rotary Club of Almaden Valley for supporting Scouts and in particular my project. 

 

Kevin Ross 

726-4740 


